From:

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: Sen Johnson; Rep Mitchell

Subject: NO!!!! on your cap and trade plan
Date: Monday, January 13, 2020 8:19:10 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

| am a resident of Oregon. | have lived here almost 43 years, my whole life. | am disgusted by the recent
events by our government in the last year. This proposed cap and trade, or " clean energy bill" is
devastating and nothing but a money and grab. You should have done your research and realized that
Oregon has a low carbon foot print, and has been managing, regulating there forests for a long time. You
suggest that you have these " great clean energy jobs". So what are they? Do you realize that "solar
panels create about 300 times more toxic waste per unit of electricity generated than nuclear power
plants” and yet are considered great for the environment. This state has been going downhill for several
years, and we are looking like our neighbor to the south after there failed attempt at a cap and trade plan.
The rate of homelessness is the highest, the roads are horrendous, taxes , taxes and more taxes! Where
does our tax money go? | hope that you can find comfort knowing that you are attempting to pull one of
the biggest lies and scams that will devastate families and their way of life. | hope that awareness can be
brought about how bad this is, and we can vote people out of the office that only allow bills they want to
pass as " emergency clauses". If this was such a great idea, then there would be no problem taking this
to the voters. No, on your cap and trade!

Sincerely,
Mary Graybeal

graybealm@yahoo.com
(503)298-0647
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